
Planning for Anti-Bullying
Week

The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors talked about the forthcoming Anti-
Bullying Week and made decisions about some whole school activities
that they would to introduce from looking at the resources available.

Activities to be included

It was decided the school would take part in Odd Socks Day on the
Monday and suggested that everyone goes into assembly for an odd

socks photo.
They would like to write class poems and have them displayed around

the school and would like to create a whole school display in the
entrance hall, on a tree theme, to reflect our new Anti-Bullying charter.

Actions from the meeting
Mrs Farrington to write up a set of notes for the teachers with
suggested resources ready for Anti-Bullying Week. 
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